Lake Tahoe Unified School District

1021 Al Tahoe Boulevard South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 Phone: (530) 541-2850 Fax: (530) 541-5930

Email: info@ltusd.org * Web: www.ltusd.org

Superintendent: Dr. James R. Tarwater

Board of Education: Barbara Bannar, Angela Swanson, Troy Matthews, Larry Reilly, Bonnie Turnbull

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:

June 12, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.
Lake Tahoe Unified School District
Education Center Board Room
1021 Al Tahoe Boulevard
South Lake Tahoe, California

NOTICE OF LCAP AND BUDGET INSPECTION

The Board of Education of the Lake Tahoe Unified School District will conduct a Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) & Budget public hearing on their proposed Budget for 2018/19, in accordance with the provisions of Education Code Section 42103, 42127, and 52062, at the regular board meeting of June 12, 2018.

The meeting is called to convene at the LTUSD Board Room, 1021 Al Tahoe Boulevard, South Lake Tahoe, CA at 6:00 p.m. Any interested party may inspect the LCAP and Budget June 8, 2018 through June 12, 2018, any time between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., M-F, at the Education Center, 1021 Al Tahoe Boulevard, or online at https://laketahoe.agendaonline.net/public/ and may appear before the Board of Education at the public hearing starting at 6:00 p.m. to speak to the proposed LCAP or Budget.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:

Shannon Chandler

Phone: (530) 541-2850 Ext 1025

e-mail: akeil@ltusd.org

May 23, 2018